
    PUBLIC NOTICE       
Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) Program Waiting List Opening 

Only online applications will be accepted 
Applications will not be available nor accepted at any of our offices 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Hialeah Housing Authority (“HHA”) will open its 
Housing Choice Voucher Program waiting list in accordance with regulations 
outlined by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (“HUD”) and its 
Affirmative Fair Housing Marketing Plan.  

Waiting list applications will be available one day only; Friday, June 6, 2014 from 
9:00AM to 3:00PM on the HHA website at www.hialeahhousing.org 
or https://hialeahhousing.housingmanager.com.  You may contact your local library 
for hours of operation if you do not have access to a computer. 

All successfully completed and transmitted applications will go through a randomly selected lottery.  Only 2,500 
applications will be selected.  Selected families that meet the below listed preference criteria will be given a 10 
points preference.   

Local Preference for Selection of Eligible Families 
*Elderly: A family whose head of household, spouse, or sole member is 62 years of age or older. 
*Disabled:  A family with at least one disabled family member.   

Annual Income Limits for program participation 
1 person 2 persons 3 persons 4 persons 5 persons 6 persons 7 persons 8 persons 
$23,800 $27,200 $30,600 $34,000 $36,750 $39,450 $42,200 $44,900 

HHA does not discriminate based on race, sex, color, religion, national origin, familial status, disability, sexual orientation, age or 
marital status 

ONLY ONE APPLICATION PER HOUSEHOLD WILL BE PERMITTED.  Families who submit more than one 
application will be disqualified.  Applicants who make false statements in order to qualify for a preference 
will be removed from the waiting list.  Please do not call the HHA for updates; you can check the status of 
your application by visiting the website listed above to check if you were selected in the lottery. Only 
families selected will receive notification from the HHA by June 27, 2014. 

 

 

If you or a member of your 
household is a person with a 
disability and require a 
reasonable accommodation to 
apply or would like to request 
this notice in a format that is 
accessible  to someone with a 
disability, please call Leyda 
Halphen at (305) 888-9744 for  
assistance.   

http://www.hialeahhousing.org/

